
How do you get all this information? 

We gather most of the information to contact the candidates from the individual county web 

sites, and through Election Commissioner's offices. Not all phone numbers are available, but 

addresses are. (If phone numbers are not findable, we do mail questionnaires.) After locating 

phone numbers, candidates are called (usually by someone with that candidate’s name on his/her 

ballot), given the opportunity to respond to the questions online. [The technology for that service 

still in process.]  They also can answer by email, fax, snail-mail, or on rare occasion to answer 

questions on the phone. 

 


